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From: Costin, Loretta 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 5:47 PM 
Subject: TARGETED OCCUPATIONS 2011-2012 
Attachments: 2009 FPLI-criteria for 2011-12 WEC and TOL.XLS; NOTICE--2011-12 Targeted Occupations 

List.pdf 

Statewide E-mail to: District Career and Technical Education Directors, Technical Center Directors, and Florida College 
Occupational Deans 

Colleagues, 

Please see the attached Notice from Jayne Burgess at Workforce Florida, Inc., regarding the 2011-2012 
Targeted Occupations List. 

This Notice outlines the process Regional Workforce Boards are required to use to submit requests for changes 
to the preliminary lists.  The Notice also describes the process that others may use to review the lists as a guest. 

I would encourage you to review these preliminary lists and if you have changes you would like to recommend, 
you should contact your local Regional Workforce Board to discuss. 

The deadline for the Regional Workforce Boards to submit their requests is April 15, 2011. 

If you have question regarding the process, please contact Jayne Burgess by e-mail at 
jburgess@workforceflorida.com or the director of your Regional Workforce Board. 

Thanks. 

Loretta 

Loretta Costin 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 734 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0400 

E-mail: loretta.costin@fldoe.org 
Telephone:  (850) 245-9463 
(New FAX:  (850) 245-9052) 
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